MEETING REPORT

Comenius Multilateral School partnership
LANDSCAPE AS A MIRROR
4th Project Meeting
İzmir, TURKEY
21/05/2013 – 25/05/2013

“Landscape as a mirror” project partners have held their fourth meeting at Yunus Emre Anadolu Lisesi, from May 22nd to May 25th 2013. The tasks, that were previously set, have been done. The project partners also visited several places related to the project theme.

· The project partners presented their schools and regions to the host school staff, teachers and students.
· All the partners created our planned project product "Protected Areas In Our Region" and “Local Landscape And Its Changes”. The students have compared the changes in their landscapes. 
· They designed a t-shirt for the project. It was printed and taken by the partners.
· All the participants celebrated “Comenius Day”. Every group prepared their national stand with their typical products, promotional materials etc. and they presented their country/region to the wide local community. 
· The students planted trees in the school garden. 
· The students left their hand prints on a mud table. Their hand prints will be exhibited in the Comenius corner.
· The partners visited the city center, Ephesus, The House of Virgin Mary, Şirince, Maket Köy, Nazarköy, Çeşme, Alaçatı. In İzmir we had a common sightseeing tour by bus including stops at the most famous places such as Clock Tower, Asansör, Kadifekale, Alsancak.

The teachers met together in order to talk about the aims, development and plans for the following meetings. These are the agreements and changes what the partners arranged during the sessions:

Next project meetings will be organized in this order and during these dates:
· 5th meeting: Myrina, 5-10 October 2013
· 6th meeting: Alella, 21-26 January 2014
· 7th meeting: Braila, March 2014
· 8th meeting: Sao Roque do Pico, May 2014

In conclusion, it was nice to meet our project partners in our  city, İzmir, to work with them and find all our agreements connected with the project. I am sure, it was our pleasure to spend nice time all together and we all are looking forward to the next meeting in Myrina, Greece.

İzmir, 27/05/2013								Yeşim Sakallı
